
As a homeowner in the Cully Neighborhood I strongly support this Bill because as Portland grows so does the impact of pollution on 
families like mine. I support mix use zoning but if noise complaints can shut down a bar why are pollution emitters not held to a 
similar standard?
There is calculatable data that can show the disparate impact on BIPOC and low income communities. Please pass this legislation. 


